
Please vote NO on House Bill 322.  

 

The Ohio Legislature has no business forbidding educators’ speech.  

 

I want my children to learn evidence-based history and social studies in school. This includes 

studying the history of racial discrimination in our country and topics such as red-lining, which 

still impact communities today. Only by studying these topics can they understand the world 

they live in.  

 

I want my children to become well-informed citizens, who make their judgments based on facts, 

not censored, prettified versions of history. 

 

I oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Danielle Fosler-Lussier 

 


